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Friends of Wabeno end year on High Note 
 
 
WABENO— The November meeting of the Friends of Wabeno will be on November 12th at 
7pm. This will be the last meeting of 2015. The next meeting will be in February 2016. In 2015, 
the Friends completed the Trail along the Range Line Creek in the Firefighter’s Grounds and  
hosted an AmeriCorps Team that  provided worked on numerous community projects. A few of 
the projects done by  the Team include; building the 1000 foot  Trail, repairing the drywall 
ceiling in the First Schoolhouse, sprucing up the Firefighter’s Grounds by painting buildings and 
picnic tables and erecting tents in time for Steam-Up Days, painting downtown curbs, weeding 
plantings in the parks and setting up and tearing down tents and seating for Wabeno’s 1st Art and 
Music Fest. The Team also held a Community Volunteer Day to paint the Logging Museum, 
held a Recruiting Day, spoke to numerous community groups, and helped the Christian Thrift 
Store sort and organize donations. 
 
The Agenda items for the November 12th Friends meeting include updates on current projects 
and planning for 2016. If you are interested in helping with the boardwalk project's Phase 3 
activities or other improvements in the town parks, downtown decorations or planning the 
Wabeno Art and Music Fest for 2016, please come!!  All are welcomed. Many hands make light 
work! 
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